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Additional Case Information:

Site still currently has a mix licence, however, have not mixed any feed since last inspection (and since 2013).

Currently, no mixing equipment on site. This will be purchased prior to any mixing in the future. 

Relevant documentation/SOPs were not available at time of inspection, and site manager was unsure as to who was the 

designated person for mixing at the time of inspection. 

No training records for mixing were available at time of inspection. 

Since last inspection (05/02/19), operator has submitted the requested documentation to VMD. 

Evidence of a designated person for mixing, and training records demonstrating competence in mixing should be submitted to 

VMD and the Fish Health Inspectorate (MS.fishhealth@gov.scot) within 1 month of the date of issue of this report. 

If these have not been received within the timeframe, a third inspection will be scheduled (at a cost to the operator) and may 

lead to an improvement notice being issued.

Information received and approved 16 March 2020.

Paperwork completed by  under  supervision.
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